
 
Bill Enge 
President 
North Slave Metis Alliance 
 
Oct 15, 2010   
 
Dear Mr. Enge, 
 
During the information session held in N’dilo on September 30th, 2010, TNR Gold Corp had the 
opportunity to present its proposed work plan for the Moose property to community 
representatives.  At that meeting the representatives were able to ask questions and present their 
views on potential issues with the program.   It was evident from the meeting that there is 
significant concern over the location and potential disturbance of archaeological sites within the 
Moose Property. 
 
In its permit application to commence work on the Moose property, TNR Gold Corp committed 
to assessing and protecting archaeological sites.  We would like to initiate this commitment and 
hope that representatives from your community will assist an archaeologist so that any historic 
sites can be identified and preserved. The opportunity to apply traditional knowledge directly on 
the ground to ensure that important sites are protected will be invaluable in planning the first 
phase of this exploration program. 
 
Ideally we would like to arrange a day when representatives from several different communities 
can visit site at the same time this fall.  If there is an interest from your community to visit the 
site, please respond to this letter and indicate who will be attending.  At this time we must limit 
the number of people to three per community, but as arrangements move forward there may be 
opportunity for more.  TNR Gold Corp will endeavour to arrange a visit that will accommodate 
all people involved this fall, in the event that a suitable date can not be agreed upon before the 
snow falls, a trip can be arranged in the spring once the ground clears. 
 
We look forward to working with the North Slave Metis Alliance on this project and future 
exploration activities. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
  
 
Corey Segboer 
Operations Manager 
Aurora Geosciences Ltd. 
On behalf of TNR Gold Corp. 
 

Head Office 
3506 McDonald Drive 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2H1 
 
Phone: 867-920-2729 
Fax: 867-920-2739 
Yellowknife@aurorageosciences.com 
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